
Principal Message 3/25/22 

Stevenson Families, 

I want to give a huge THANK YOU to our First Grade families for providing lunch this week.  It was an 

amazing treat to have as we arrived back from Spring Break.  Speaking of Spring Break, I hope everyone 

enjoyed their time off.  I have enjoyed hearing the many adventures of snow skiing, visits to Gatlinburg 

and other out-of-state areas, and play dates that the students have shared with me.  It sure sounds to 

me like everyone enjoyed their time off. 

I’d like to congratulate our FPS team that placed sixth at State Competition in Presentation of Action 

Plan (Skit).  We are super proud of you and can’t wait to see what you do next year! 

I’d like to remind everyone that next Friday our PALs meeting will take place at 9:05 am under the front 

pine trees.  Remember, volunteer hours are received for attending.  Speaking of volunteer hours, the A+ 

Thrift Shop called to let us know that some of our families were asking them to sign off on their 

volunteer hours for making donations.  Please know that the A+ Thrift Shop does not sign your volunteer 

form.  You simply record the hours you spent gathering and delivering the items that you donated to 

them.  There is no need for their employees to sign. 

Well, the last item for this week is some upcoming FSA reminders.  Remember our Third Grade students 

take the Reading FSA on Tuesday, April 5th and Wednesday, April 6th.  All Fourth, Fifth, and Sixth Grade 

students take the Writing FSA on Thursday, April 7th.  Please make sure you do not plan any doctor’s 

appointments for those mornings if you child is scheduled to take FSA.  Attached you will find specific 

FSA policies that students must adhere to.  If you have any questions, please reach out to Mrs. 

Vanderpool. 

Well, that’s it for this week.  I hope you enjoy your weekend.  I’ll see you Monday in the car loop! 

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Fleeger 


